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CIRCULAR No. 11									03 AUGUST 2022
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 
EXTRA LESSONS
A reminder that there are extra lessons for all learners who need the support in Grade 4-7.  Your child is welcome to attend these, please see the schedule below:
	
	Grade 4
	Grade 5
	Grade 6
	Grade 7

	Monday
	English
	Maths
	isiZulu
	English

	Tuesday
	Maths
	English
	Maths
	Maths

	Wednesday
	isiZulu
	isiZulu
	English
	isiZulu



SPORT
We have changed our sport day to a Friday, 13:00-14:00. Sport will include Netball, Soccer, Volleyball - until 13 August 2022 and Cross-country running.  Your child is encouraged to attend Sport on a Friday afternoon.  If your child wants to participate in the extra lessons or sport, please make sure that their transport is arranged.

COMMUNICATION WITH THE SCHOOL
Our school whats app number is:  060 908 3597, please add it to your contacts and message me the name of your child and grade so that I can add you to the Hlanganani School Parent communication group.  Please message this number to be part of the group.

SCHOOL FEES
Thank you to all the Parents who have paid their school fees.  A reminder that school fees are due for August. Please pay your school fees timeously. If your school fees are not up-to-date, your child will not be allowed to go on excursion in August 2022.

EXCURSIONS
All grades will be going on excursion on 26 August 2022.  More information will be sent home via the Class Teacher.  Payment for excursions must be made by Friday, 19 August 2022.  This is to ensure that the transport we arrange will be enough for the number of learners going.  NO late payments will be accepted.  As stated above, your child will not be allowed to go on excursion if the school fees are not up-to-date.

SCHOOL CLOSED
Due to Teacher training in Pietermaritzburg, the school will be closed on Friday, 06 August 2022.  We thank you for your understanding.  A reminder that Monday, 08 August 2022 is a school holiday as Tuesday, 09 August 2022 is Woman’s Day.  So enjoy the long weekend and see you again on Wednesday, 10 August 2022.


And remember…You are the light in the darkness,  a smile in sadness, motivation in failure, you are strong and brave and loved…. Warm wishes on Women’s Day to all the special women of Hlanganani – Grandmothers, Mothers, Aunties, Sisters, Daughters.

Kind regards


Karen Marx (Principal)
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